
09/08/2021 

MRS Danina Anderson 
15 Calvert PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 
danina_anderson@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am really unhappy about this proposed development. The size of the building and the 
proposed garage entrance from Robertson Rd will completely destroy our much loved and 
varied food precinct. I much prefer the idea of a village type pedestrian mall to access these 
shops. The village atmosphere in Robertson Rd will be destroyed. We do not want a fancy 
shopping centre. This development will not contribute to the charm of Newport village. 
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